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Message from SLT    
Welcome to the third 
newsletter this year.   
It finally seems that 
autumn has come 
upon us, and the 

mornings are starting to be darker and a little 
colder and we are sensing the evening begins 
just a little earlier every day. 
School this week has been full of fun, activity, 
and interaction. We have seen a whole host 
of things to do with the natural world and 
the outdoor community supporting our 
pupils learning.   
 
 

Singing Hands 
On Wednesday 19th 
October we welcome 
Singing Hands, Suzanne 
and Tracy. They will be 
working with some of our classes during the 
day. We will let parents know next week 
which classes. Their unique and enthusiastic 
approach is designed to help develop 

communication 
potential through 
music, songs, games 
& activities. We 
hope that our pupils 
enjoy the day 
learning and sharing 

the music and Makaton. We would like to 
invite parents of the classes taking part to 
come into the school hall at 2pm-2.30pm to 
share some of the day with their children and 
the staff. 
 

 

Black History  
 

 

Black History Month 2022 - Time for 
Change: Action Not Words  

October is annually marked in schools as a 
celebration of Black history. We are doing 
several things during the month to mark 

BHM including: 

¶ Drumming in playground – our music 
therapist, Tom, to lead. 

¶ Themed meals from around the 
world – every Friday in October 

¶ Dance Jerusalema with all classes 
creating their own version to share 
on film later in the month. 

¶ Singing Hands will be working on 
Three little Birds as their song of the 
day when they come into school. 

 Ravensbourne is a hugely diverse 
community. We have agreed that this month 
will be the beginning of development of a 
whole school vision on Diversity. This will 
ensure that we celebrate difference all year 
round and live by the Lime Trust 
commitment to equity. 
 
 
 
Black History Month October 
19th October singing Hands in school 
21st October: ‘Wear it Pink’ for Breast 
Cancer 
24th-28th October: Half Term  
20th December: last day of the Autumn Term  
5th January: first day of the Spring Term  
13th-17th February: Half Term  
31st March: last day of the Spring Term  
17th April: 1st day of the Summer Term  
1st May: Bank Holiday  
29th May-2nd June: Half term  
18th July: Last day of the summer term 

Pupils of the week 
 

Hassan in Hawking Class- For engaging in 
fine motor skills activities and building a 
tower of Lego blocks independently. 

7th October 2022 
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Jagdeep in Keller Class- For exploring the 
outside environment while using his walker 
independently 
 
Logan in Grey-Thompson- Headteacher’s 
award for sitting unaided for 10 seconds. 

 
Celebrating Hamilton Class 

 
 

 
Trinity having fun 
exploring the ball pit 
in our new physical 
learning space.    

 

Nandi is 
participating in a 
class team game of 
skittles 
 
Sebastian 
made himself 
some jam on 
toast in 
Breakfast 
club. 

Nandi made 
some jam on 
toast at 
morning 
Breakfast club. 

 
 

Sebastian is being 
creative drawing a 
volcano for this 
term’s topic 
theme. 

Connor is cutting 
out. He is putting 
together a lovely 

profile collage. 
 
 
 

Connor is singing his 
own personal song 
that he had just 
written on the smart 
board. 
 

 
 
Phoebe is painting 
a volcano picture 
for this term’s 
topic theme. 

 
 
 

 

 

Meet the therapist 

 
 

Over the coming weeks we would like you to 
meet the therapy team from NELFT that 

support the pupils in school. This is Charuna 
Kistasamy. She is one of our Speech and 

language therapists. So far this year she has 
been into class, delivered training to the 
teachers and supported with reports for 

pupil EHCP annual reviews. We really 
appreciate their work, support and advice! 

We are  very pleased to introduce Charuna to 
you.                                                                                                                                                             
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